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DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening:  6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment.

____________________________________________________________
THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, June 22, 2021
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+Monsignor Ed Eftink

Wednesday, June 23, 2021
Please join us in praying the 

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m. 

Thursday, June 24, 2021
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+Stephen Lankheit

Saturday, June 26, 2021
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

+Calvin & Wilma Bohannon

Sunday, June 27, 2021
Mass:  8:00 a.m.

 St. Henry – St. Francis Xavier

Parishioners

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

St. Paul reminds us in the second reading that Christ
died “so that those who live might live no longer for 
themselves.”  What we give to and do for others, we 
give to and do for Jesus!
____________________________________________________________

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 

JUNE 26 AND JUNE 27     

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR………………………………...John David Moreton

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR……………………………….....Barbara Whiteside
____________________________________________________________

Your Gift of Praise to God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully                     
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed you 
this week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE 

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for June...….....…............$14,619.62
Amount received for June…...……...….............$8,945.00
Sunday Envelopes…………………………………..$3,440.00
Number of Families…………………………………………108
Envelopes received for the week……………………......39

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord bless
and reward you for the good you do!

____________________________________________________________
NEWS FOR JUNE 20                     
                             

                                                                                                  

HAPPY FATHERS DAY                                                    
We extend our prayers, blessings, and best wishes 
to all fathers and men of faith as we honor you on 
this Fathers Day!  Thanks for the many ways you 
reveal to us the love of our Heavenly Father!  May 
God bless and guide you in all that you do!

PARISH FEASTDAY BREAKFAST                                  
On Tuesday, July 13, we celebrate the Feast Day in 
honor of St. Henry, the patron saint of our parish 
and school!  To mark this special day, we will be 
having a parish breakfast in the school gym after 
Mass on Sunday, July 11.  It has been a long time 
since we have been able to gather together as a 
parish family for a social event, so mark your 
calendars and plan to attend!  St. Henry, pray for us!



MISSION COLLECTION                                            
Thanks to everyone's kindness and generosity, we 
received $795.00 to help support the missionary 
efforts of the LaSalette Community in our mission 
appeal last weekend.  May God abundantly reward 
you as you share in this important work of the 
Church!     

RCIA                                                                                         

If you know of someone who is interested in 
learning more about the Catholic Faith or who is 
considering making the commitment to become 
Catholic, please have that person contact Father 
David.  At this point, all interested persons need to 
begin attending Mass each week if they are 
seriously considering becoming Catholic.

THE WORD AMONG US                                                 
The next edition of "The Word Among Us" is 
available at the entrances of the church.  Take a 
copy home with you to use for your prayer and 
spiritual reading!

THANK YOU                                                                
Thanks so very much to Father David and to you, 
our wonderful Parish Family, for your prayers, gifts,
and memorials, providing food and your kind 
expressions of sympathy following the recent death 
of our Dad, Paul Rollins.  Our entire family is so 
humbled and appreciative.  God Bless You!      
Sophie & Clark Dugan                                                          

RENOVATION PLEDGES                                       

Thanks to everyone who made pledges for the 
renovation of our parish church!  Your spiritual and 
financial support will make this project possible!  If 
you would like a reminder sent to you regarding 
your pledge, please contact the Parish Office.        
God Bless!

 


